
  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Dear friends and family members, 

We want to thank you a lot for your prayers for my health. It took more than one month, 

but now I am feeling quite okay. But my thigh is still numb and I cannot stand for a long 

time without getting pain. But here in Nakuru it seems that nobody able to help me 

because I tried a lot…  Therefore let us continue pray… 

 

 

Because of my sickness I was not able to attend the Vocational 

Bible Schools (VBS) Joseph and many voluntaries were doing… But 

together we did some teacher trainings.  There was a teacher 

training for some Sundayschool Teachers who had planned a VBS 

and also a training for Teachers of Teenagers.  

 

 

Also there have been some youth rally or youth talks in different 

churches, where Joseph was preaching and I did some music and 

gave a testimony about my life.  

 

 

 

In the next few weeks I will visit the different schools to see where I will go for Bible 

Clubs or Christian Union. For tomorrow afternoon I got an invitation for a two hours 

program at a Secondary School at Nakuru. I am really looking forward for it. 

Harambee (Swahili) =  
Let us work together 

So we say with confidence: 

“The Lord is my helper;  

I will not be afraid…” 

 

(Hebrews 13: 6) 
 Teacher Training  

at AIC Kabarak 

Training for Teachers of 
Teenagers at Nakuru 

Youth Talk  
at AIC Mwariki 

Sundayschool at our Church 
(AIC Kiratina) 



Robert started a new dancing group at our church and already on 

the second meeting more than 15 children were coming. Also he is 

assisting the church choir on Sunday after the service.  

 

 

 

 

Two weeks ago Robert’s Bible School opened. They have trimesters. This semester 

Robert has six subjects: History of Mission & Theology of Mission, Eschatology & 

Ecclesiology, Writings of Johannes, Pastoral Theology, Jeremiah- Exegesis and Modern 

Church History. The Bible School Teaching is on a high level. Therefore every evening I 

am assisting Robert to read his scripts and to learn fort he next day. The Bible school 

offers only morning classes.  

 

As an entrance requirement for the Bible School Robert will need the Kenyan Secundary 

Examination which he doesn’t have for now.  We found out that first he will have to do 

the Kenyan Primary Examination in 2016, before he can do the Secundary Examination in 

2017. Therefore on every afternoon and on Saturday mornings Robert is attending a 

School for Adults to prepare for those examinations.  

 

Please pray for Robert. Because it is not easy for him, to get up so early every morning 

and to learn the whole day. He prefers to work practical things… Therefore he may need 

our prayers that he will not give up and continues, even when it is not easy…  

 

 

We wish you a Blessed Pentecost!  

Where are we without the power of the Holy Spirit???!!! 

 

Blessings and Greetings 

Yours  
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Please add   
For Family Kadala.   
Thanks a lot. 

Dancing Group 
at AIC Kiratina 


